
Julie Morris

From: Sarah Ballesteros <srballesteroslO@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 23, 2014 8:38 AM
To: Julie Morris
Subject: HB360

Hello Ms. Morris,

My name is Sarah Bal]esteros. I was a longtime smoker and after countless attempts at quitting I finally found
something that is healthy and MORE enjoyable than smoking. I vape. I do not miss cigarettes whatsoever. My
health has improved and I no longer feel the guilt and shame that I had when I was a smoker.

I oppose electronic cigarettes being added to HB36O because, studies have shown that the particles that’s
emitted when vaping is similar to those from human breath. Please read the following study at:
http://www.biomedcentral.com/1471-2458/14/18/abstract)

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sarah Ballesteros
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